
 
 

   

    
  

From: Ekow Stone 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: IE.27.6 Review of City of Toronto Golf Courses 
Date: Monday, January 10, 2022 4:09:06 PM 

Hello, 

I'd like to submit a comment regarding the Review of City Toronto Golf Courses. I'm a 
resident of Ward 9 but I grew up in East York and regularly visited the Dentonia Park area to 
visit friends. My comment is as follows: 

"I believe that Recommendation #4 in the Review should include food growers that are local 
to the Dentonia Park area as key stakeholders that should be consulted. The consultation report 
notes that demand for growing spaces is incredibly high, and given the City's existing 
obligations under the Toronto Food Charter and other food related policies and commitments 
– Black Food Sovereignty Plan (2021), Toronto Agricultural Program (2013), Milan Urban 
Food Pact (2015). Allow the residents of the area some space to grow food for their 
community." 

Thank you, 

Ekow Stone (he/him/his) 
School Grown 
FoodShare Toronto 
p: 647 462 4487 

FoodShare is located on the traditional territories of the Wendat, Haudenosaunee, 
Anishnabeg, and the Mississaugas of the Credit. This territory is covered by the Dish With 

One Spoon Wampum Belt Covenant, an agreement between the Anishinabeg and 
Haudenosaunee allied nations to peaceably share and care for the lands around the Great 

Lakes. 

mailto:ekow@foodshare.net
mailto:iec@toronto.ca
https://foodshare.net/righttofood/
https://foodshare.net/
https://www.instagram.com/foodshareto
https://www.facebook.com/FoodShareTO
https://twitter.com/FoodShareTO
https://www.linkedin.com/company/foodshare-toronto

